
4 BROXBURN PROPERTY FLOOD RESILIENCE SCHEME

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Operational Services updating on the progress being made to
deliver the council’s Property Flood Resilience scheme for up to 15
properties in New Holygate and Parkwood Gardens, Broxburn.

It was recommended that the panel note the content of the report and the
proposals for implementing the Broxburn Property Flood Resilience
scheme.

During discussion, members requested more information on the uptake of
the scheme as well as the consequences of non-uptake and it was agreed
that an update would be provided to a future panel meeting.

Decision

1. To note the contents of the report.

2. To provide a further report on the uptake of the flooding scheme to
a future panel meeting.


